
19 May 2014

Academic Services
Manager, Academic Committees, Mr Gary Witte

H14/054

Professor M Farella
 Sir John Walsh Research Institute
Department of Oral Diagnostic and Surgical Sciences
Faculty of Dentistry

Dear Professor Farella,

I am again writing to you concerning your proposal entitled “Efficacy of a Mandibular
Advancement Appliance on Sleep Disordered Breathing in Children”, Ethics Committee
reference number H14/054.

Thank you for your detailed comments in relation to the issues raised by the Committee.

The Committee appreciates the further clarification given in respect of whether participants
will be treated with high priority; the further consideration given in respect of side-effects and
the undertaking of x-rays. The Committee further notes that you have increased the wash-out
period to 2 weeks.

On the basis of this response, I am pleased to confirm that the proposal now has full ethical
approval to proceed.

Approval is for up to three years from the date of this letter. If this project has not been
completed within three years from the date of this letter, re-approval must be requested. If
the nature, consent, location, procedures or personnel of your approved application change,
please advise me in writing.

Yours sincerely,

Mr Gary Witte
Manager, Academic Committees
Tel: 479 8256
Email: gary.witte@otago.ac.nz

 c.c.        Sir John Walsh Research Institute


